St Austin’s R C Primary
Christmas Newsletter 2022

Dear Parents/Guardians,

As we continue to celebrate Advent; our Y3 pupils attended Church this week; Y1 & Y2
Advent Assembly took place; Y4 attended Liverpool Metropolitan Cathedral for an Advent
celebration. Over the coming weeks the following Advent Assemblies will take place:

Date/Time Year Group Location
16.12.22 —9.30am Y3 & Y4 Hall
19.12.22 —9.30am Y5 & Y6 — Spanish Nativity Hall

Christmas Party Day

Christmas Party Day takes place on Tuesday, 13" December 2022. All pupils may come to
school in their party clothes on this day. Your child will bring home today a paper plate
with their name on the back. Children are asked to bring in a small amount of party food
eg. crisps, biscuits or cakes for the afternoon party. Your child will have a hot dinner or
they need to bring a packed lunch as usual on this day. Please make sure that children
wear sensible footwear and bring a coat.

Christmas Disco

Christmas Disco takes place on the 14" December 2022. Tickets are on sale in the school
office and cost £2.00 per ticket. All proceeds go towards school fund.

Disco times: Reception to Y2 — 3pm to 4.30pm and Y2 — Y6 — 4.30pm to 6pm

Pupils from Reception to Y2 may bring their own clothes to school on the 14*" December
in a bag with their name on. R-Y2 pupils will then get changed into their own clothes
before the disco. KS2 pupils to be collected at normal time and return at 4.30pm.

Carol Concert

The Carol Concert takes place on the 20" December 2022 in Church at 2pm — All welcome.

End of Term

School closes on the 21% December 2022 at normal time and re-opens to pupils on the 5th
January 2023.




